Comenius Study Visit to Madrid 2013
A group of like-minded teachers and school staff had the chance to improve their language skills in April 2013 on a one week study visit to Madrid in Spain funded through European Union grants.

This is part of the EU Lifelong Learning Programme under the Comenius In-service Training strand and funded via the British Council. The existing programme finishes in April 2014 and will be replaced by the EU Erasmus Plus Programme.

The visit to Madrid included job shadowing in schools, language immersion classes and cultural events and activities.
There have been Enfield organised Comenius study visits to Spain since 2008.  Groups went to Madrid in 2011 and 2012 and to Murcia and Leon in 2009 and 2010.
A last study visit to Madrid under the existing programme is due to take place in April 2014. 
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